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Sent:  Thursday, 3 March 2011 4:31 PM

To: Waldman Karen

Cc: spiller daniel @ SEQWGM; Bagdon Tad
Subject: Feedback on the QWC

Karen

In reference to your letter of the 14th February 2011 to Seqwater with regards the security impacts
of a 25% reduction in the full supply level of Wivenhoe Dam. 1 am providing feedback as requested.

In general the SEQ Water Grid Manager has no disagreement with the summary of findings
provided by the QWC.

Regards

Barry Dennien
Chief Executive Officer
SEQ Water Grid Manager

Email: N
Visit: Level 15, 53 Albert Street, Brishane
Post: PO Box 16205, City East Qld 4002
ABN: 14783317630

Please consider the environment before printing this email. It takes 10 litres of water to make one sheet of A4 paper.

This ernail. together with any attachmenis, is intended for the named recipient(s} only: and may contain privileged and confidential information.
You understand that any privilege or confidentialily altached fo this message is not waived, lost or destroyed because you have received this
message in error. If received in error, you are asked to inform the sender as quickly as possible and defele this email and any copies of this from
your computer system network.

If nat an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or take any action{s] that relies on it; any form of disclosure. modification.
distribution and/or publication of this email is also prohibiled. .

White all care has been taken. the SEQ Water Grid Manager disclaims all liability for toss or damage to person or property arising from this
message heing infected by a computer virus or other contamination. Unless stated otherwise, this email represents only the views of the sender
and not the views of the SEQ Waler Grid Manager and/or the Queensland Government.
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